
	

	

CASOLAR	BOD	MEETING	

1/9/17	

	

A	regular	BOD	meeting	of	the	Casolar	Bod	was	called	to	order	at	4:18	MST	by	
President	Donna	Hurwitz.		Also	present	by	teleconference	were	Allie	Frick	and	
Nancy	Bigsby,	thereby	establishing	a	quorum.	

A	discussion	was	held	about	cars	parked	on	Casolar	Dr	and	it	was	decided	that	it	
was	not	as	crowded	as	December	was.		We	all	need	to	be	sure	Scott	and	Carlos	
can	keep	the	roads	clear,	especially	with	the	amount	of	snow	we	have	had	this	
year.	

The	next	BOD	meeting	will	be	held	on	2/13/17	at	4:15	PM	MST.	

There	being	no	urgent	business,	the	meeting	was	adjourned	at	4:25	PM.	

	

Respectfully	submitted,		

	Nancy	Bigsby,	Secretary,	Casolar	HOA	


